
Welcome Third Graders! 
 

The first day of school is Monday, August 23 at 8:00 am. Third grade will be meeting in 
classroom #4. Below is a list of items your child should bring on the first day of school: 
 

❑ Pencil box 
❑ 1 box of pencils (No mechanical pencils) 
❑ a small box of colored pencils 
❑ 1 or 2 glue sticks 
❑ a pair of scissors 
❑ a ruler with inches and centimeters 
❑ 2 packages College-Ruled lined paper (and be sure to have a supply at home) 
❑ 1 spiral notebook: 5 subject, College-Ruled (do not get wide-ruled) 
❑ 2 pocket folders (one for seatwork and the other for homework) 
❑ 2 rolls of paper towels 
❑ 1 boxes of facial tissue 

 
With the exception of the lined paper, tissues, wipes, and paper towels, all supplies need 
to be labeled with your child’s name.  Due to space limitations, backpacks are not 
allowed. However, a tote style bag is permitted so long as it can be folded neatly to fit 
into your child’s cubby. Please be sure your child brings a snack and lunch from home 
starting the first week of school. 
 
I encourage your child to read lots of books and practice different math facts for addition, 
subtraction, and multiplication through the Fives over the summer.  It is also important 
that your child plays outside and enjoys relaxing activities during vacation! Have a great 
rest of the summer and I’ll see you soon! 
 
 
Thanks! 
 
Mrs. Cuevas 


